
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chartered by the California Congress of Republicans 

KEEP SAC SAFE 
  
By Robert Evans 

 
Cuts Proposed to the Probation Department will make Sacramento 
the ONLY county in California without a supervision program for 
probationers – Putting our communities in danger! 
 
Cuts to last year’s Probation Dept. budget resulted in the loss of more 
than 100 sworn officers. This year the County is proposing even more 
cuts to the Department’s budget, taking it back to 1990 staffing levels 
and leaving only a handful of officers to monitor more than 27,000 
criminals sentenced to probation. 
 
The proposed cuts would virtually eliminate the Probation Department: 
Eliminates Field Supervision: More than 85% of the County’s juvenile 
probationers and more than 99% of adult probationers, including more 
than 84% of registered sex offenders, would go unsupervised. 
 
This month, we invite representatives from Keep Sac Safe to discuss 
what you can do about keeping yourself safe from the more than 
27,000 criminals—and 5,000 high risk offenders—on probation in 
Sacramento County. 
 
This is a DO NOT MISS safety meeting for all Republicans of River 
City members. 

THE SACRAMENTO COUNTY 

BUDGET 
 

by Robert Evans 
 

According to a memo to the 
Board of Supervisors by Steven 
C. Szalay, our Interim County 
Executive, the fiscal year 2010-11 
recommended budget for 
Sacramento County will decrease 
17.7% from fiscal year 2009-10. 
 
The decrease in the fiscal year 
budget is due to the economic 
downturn, resulting in a decrease 
of $100 million in discretionary 
General Fund revenue. 
 
The impact on County of 
Sacramento government is 
profound. Many employees will 
be eliminated and many services 
now taken for granted may be 
curtailed. In other words, be 
ready for service cuts. 

 

Membership Expires:  

 

KEEP SAC SAFE COMES TO REPUBLICANS OF RIVER CITY 
COME SOCIALIZE WITH YOUR FRIENDS IN JUNE AT RIVER CITY 

June 15, 2010 in the Ose Room located at: Channel 6, KVIE 
2030 West El Camino Drive 

Sacramento, 95833 
The social hour starts at 6:30 PM and the general meeting starts at 7:15 PM. 

THIS IS A FREE MEETING; YOU MAY PAY YOUR DUES AT THE DOOR! 
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WHAT IS THE 
VALUE OF 
COUNTY FAIRS 
AND 
COMMUNITY 
FESTIVALS?  
 
By President Carl 
Burton 

 
For a local political organization 
the County Fair lets their image 
shine before the general public 

and with the right approach the 
organization can help build a 
favorable image for their party 
and candidates. 
 
Once again the Republicans of 
River City had a booth at the 
Sacramento County Fair (May 27-
31) where we registered voters 
and gave out candidate campaign 
literature. 
 
For the candidates or public 
officials who take time out of their 

busy schedules to spend a day 
(or maybe a few hours) working 
at our booth greeting voters, it 
gives them the opportunity to 
meet the voters of their districts. 
These are the voters who don’t 
attend political meetings or give 
money to political candidates but 
who will vote in the election; or 
as some have classified these 
people, the silent voters. 


